
ur “Do” Be Carefree 
but black women am As- 
covering that the high 
rolled crown is perfect 
for relaxed hair. And if 
your hair is long 
flip the ends and you Vs 
CTsatsda style with loath 

And who said the pon- 
ytail is just for kids? 
This spring it's making 
a dug cotnshack in the 

.office.. r 

For those of you with 
shoulder-length hair, re- 
mom the pins and let if 
flow during working 
hours by styling it into a 

look is what you seek, 
SSS if the assy-metrical 
rail placed high on the 
crown will suit your 

Keep that natural 
look, fay sculpting your 
*do* in a perfected, 
bared look. It’s only far 
those who truly dare to 
set their own fashion 
trends and keap their in- 
dividualism intact. 

nature? Then opt fora 
cheek-length bob with 
fringed bangs. 

West Coast Studios 
1327 Eastway Drive 

(704) 535-7737 

25% OFF 
^ ANY SERVICE 

Offer Ends 5-1-87 

Have A Spring Fling With Your Hair! 

• Relaxers 

• Precision Cuts 

• Cold Waves 

Cellophanes • 

, Hair Color • 

Manicures *' 

^CUnVE YIZNS SHOP 

Suiting You Perfectly 
»d^-1 

S2D4 The Plaza at Milton Road 
• Saturday 9-7 • 53ft-87Q£^ 


